HCCH Vacancy: Assistant Legal
Officer

The Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference on Private International Law
(HCCH) is seeking an Assistant Legal Officer. The successful candidate will work
in the field of International Family Law and Child Protection, primarily in relation
to the 2000 Convention on the Protection of Adults and the 2007 Convention on
Child Support and its Protocol, but also the 1961 Convention on the Form of
Testamentary Dispositions and 1970 Convention on the Recognition of Divorces.

Applications should be submitted by Friday 23 July 2021 (00:00 CEST). For
more information, please visit the Recruitment section of the HCCH website.

This post is published by the Permanent Bureau of the Hague Conference of
Private International Law (HCCH).
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